
            
              Charles & Stephanie Walters 

525 DuPont Lane 
Key West, FL 33040 

     
      
305-294-8146 office   305-293-8118 fax      305-304-7660 cell 
 

 

Date:  November 10, 2011 
 
TO:  City of Key West Planning Dept 
 
RE:  821 Duval Street Conditional Use and Special Exception Request 
 
Please do not allow this change of use.  We live on the corner of Petronia 
and DuPont Lane, across the street from the parsonage.  The church is 
the community center for our neighborhood. 
 
Please help us preserve our neighborhood. It is where we live, eat, and try 
to sleep.  We don’t need another bar. 
 
 
Thank  you, 
Karl and Stephanie Walters 
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From: JudithH.Davidson 
Sent: Saturday, November 12, 2011 10:15 AM 
To: ccowart@keywestcity.com 
Subject: wood works conversion 
 
 
Judith H. Davidson 
530 Dupont Lane 
Key West, Florida 33040 
gokeywest@comcast.net 
 
 
Carlene,
 
Please do not allow the conversion of wood works to a bar and lounge.  We are on 
overload for bars in this neighborhood, and this is a residential area as well as a 
business area.  We also have no parking and people pull into our private drives.  The 
church and the neighbors do not need any more problems with this or the noise which 
prevents our sleep and the use of our outside spaces.
 
Sincerely,
Judy Davidson 
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